
MAAA NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2021 

THE MAAA IS GOING HOME!! 

 

OUR NEXT MEETING: SEPTEMBER 19, 2021 – 1:30 PM 

WILL BE HELD AT THE 

CIOCIARO SOCIAL CLUB 

144 BRIDGE STREET 

NEWTON, MA 

We will have our play-along and an open mic session. 

Masks will be required and we will not share snacks. 

This month’s music theme is songs of September and 

Oktoberfest.  

A sincere “THANK YOU” to the Trinity Episcopal Church for 

allowing us to use their facilities in Canton while Newton was 

unavailable for our meetings. 

Thank you, Joe Cerritto! 

 



At the August meeting and at the age of 89, Joe dazzled all those 

in attendance with his “flying fingers” and original arrangements.  

In addition Joe brought “tons” of one of a kind sheet music and 

gave it away to anyone wanting to add to their library.  His 

generosity was greatly appreciated.  Thank you. Joe! 

 Annual Dues – if you haven’t paid as yet, please do so. The 

due date was September 1, 2021.  Remittance invoices are 

available on the MAAA website. 

 The Ruk Accordion Orchestra - A concert is planned for 

December 5, 2021 at the Trinity Episcopal Church.  The 

orchestra welcomes new members at any time. 

 The New England Digital Accordion Orchestra will be 

returning to Chatham on Cape Cod for the town’s New 

Year’s celebration this year.  Further details to follow. 

 Election of Officers will be coming up this fall. 

 Newletter Entries – If you have anything you would like us to 

consider for the newsletter or website please submit it to the 

appropriate person below. 

October’s Guest Artist will be Cory Pesaturo 

CONTACT INFO 

Carmen D’Angelo, President   dangeloc@comcast.net 

Guy Lombari, Sec/Treasurer   L150@cox.net 

Newsletter Submissions    L150@cox.net 

Jim Avedisian, Webmaster   vze2v42i@verizon.net 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ON THE 19
TH

! 

Personal Message:  Carmen, Don’t forget the batteries. 
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